
-----Original Message----- 
From: Patt Heise  
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 6:50 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
I support the Dept. of Labor conflict of interest rule and strongly oppose any delay of the rule. 
 
My husband and I are nearing retirement. The little we have saved for retirement is in the hands of our 
investment advisor. We have to be able to trust him and the information and advice he gives us. The 
harm that can come to us and other investors if this conflict of interest rule is delayed can have 
devastating results. To do delay the rule would be shameful. 
 
We have worked hard all our lives, have no pension, are now looking at our insurance premiums tripling 
or more if Trumpcare passes, and there are plans to reduce Social Security and Medicare benefits in the 
near future as well. We seniors desperately need the protections this rule will provide, more now than 
ever. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Patt Heise 
Grayslake, IL 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


